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 Jeremy OBJLETTE

R

2016/6270/P 04/12/2016  13:30:01 Dear Sir/Madam,

As a close neighbour, I object to this planning application. In an already very crowded community 

which suffers from the fallout of litter and noise from Kilburn High rd, an extension of this nature is 

only going to add to our overcrowding, parking problems and refuse issues as well as blocking the light 

to the residents of Spring Court on Iverson road. With an extension already planned for 332 Kilburn 

High Road, surely that's cramming enough people on top of each other?!

8 Iverson Road

 Agnes OBJ2016/6270/P 03/12/2016  11:06:00 This proposal does not mention planning permission 2015/3445/P which is for the same site nor the 

fact that the shop at 338 Kilburn High road has been developed without planning permission ( change 

of frontage and decking installed). Additionally drawing PL08 is grossly misleading as the building 

opposite the development site on Kliburn high road is 375 Kilburn High Road and not 377 Kilburn 

High Road as shown in the drawing. 375 Kilburn High road is lower in height than the development 

site and not a 6 six storey building as illustrated. Plans for planning permission 2015/3445/P were 

amended to a roof mansard extension after numerous objections from local residents. Objections that 

were made to application 2015/3445/P need to be taken into account for this application.

iverson road
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